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RECOMMENDATION SUBMISSION AND RESPONSE FORM 
2020 Discipline and Accountability #13 

 
DISCUSSED BY SCPRC   APPROVED AND IMPLEMENTED  PENDING FURTHER REVIEW  

RECEIVED BY SPD 02/08/2021  APPROVED AND PENDING  SPD UNABLE TO IMPLEMENT X 
RETURNED TO SCPRC   PARTIAL IMPLEMENTATION  DENIED  

 
SCPRC RECOMMENDATION 

D. INSPECTOR GENERAL: Inspector General (IG) position should be independent of OPSA supervision (shared reco w/ 
internal working group), 

i. E.g., The IG should be a separate entity from OPSA that reports directly to the Mayor and City Council. In other 
words, the IG should not be under the supervision of the director of the OPSA. It should have complete 
autonomy to conduct its investigations and prepare its reports and recommendations. It should consult with the 
director of OPSA, if necessary, but the factual determinations, if any, and the proposed recommendations 
should be the conclusions of the IG. 

 
SCPRC RECOMMENDATION RATIONALE 

N/A 
 

SPD RESPONSE 
Sacramento City Council Meeting (Item #2) on 06/01/2021, presented by Deputy Chief Lester: 

 2:30 PM City Council (Special Meeting): https://sacramento.granicus.com/player/clip/4964 
o Minute Marker: 40:45 

 Staff Report: https://sacramento.granicus.com/MetaViewer.php?view_id=21&meta_id=631887 
o Page 3 

 
SPD unable to implement, requires further input from other city departments and offices. 
 

OTHER CITY DEPARTMENTS 
N/A 
 

APPENDIX 
N/A 


